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Staff News 
We have appointed a new English 

Teacher.  Her name is Helen 

Hart. She has been in to visit us 

on the last day of term. 

Diary Dates 
Christmas Holidays begin: Friday 23rd December 

Pupils back to school: Monday 9th January 

Shopping Night/Open Doors 
The Shopping Night/Open Doors 

Night was extremely successful 

and £642 was raised for the 

P6/7 Edinburgh Trip.  Thank you 

to everyone who came along, we 

hope you found some nice 

Christmas presents! 

Enterprise 
The S3 Enterprise class have had a busy term, designing and 

taking orders for 96 Unst F.C. football shirts. They have all 

arrived and almost all have been handed out to those who 

ordered. As a result, the class made a profit of over £200 

which is a great achievement. They have also designed a new 

towel for 2017 which will be available when we come back in 

the New Year. 

Secondary Reports 
Secondary Reports have gone out 

this week.  If you would like to 

discuss anything please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day 
The school was very festive on Friday 

16th December with lots of lovely 

Christmas jumpers being worn.  We had 

a lovely Christmas dinner.  Thank you to 

our fantastic canteen staff for all their 

hard work throughout the year! 
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Christmas Concert 
The annual Christmas Concert was held on Tuesday 20th December and was great fun.  Nursery 

and P1-5 pupils performed ‘Baubles’, including a fantastic bunch of elves.  Thank you to Miss Smith, 

Mr Rodger, Mrs Kennerley, Mr Hunter, Mrs Dobbing and everyone else involved in putting on a 

great show.  Secondary  and P6-7 pupils performed ‘Oliver with a twist’.  Huge thanks to Mr G. 

Thomson for all his time and enthusiasm, Mrs Leslie for all her work with the music and special 

thanks to everyone who helped with the scenery painting and props. 
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Christmas Parties and Dance 
There was a lot of excitement on Wednesday 21st December as there were Christmas parties 

and the school dance in the evening.  Thank you to the S3/4 pupils for organising the dance.  

Last day of term 

For the last day of 

term pupils took on the 

staff at football and 

dodgeball.  There was 
even a few games of 

‘sitting football’! 


